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November 09, 2018

To:  Denise Pomeroy
Erin Gustafson
Health Services Director
Lake County Health Services Department
Lakeport, CA 95453

From: Colleen Assavapisitkul, RN, MSN PCE
Adventist Health Clear Lake
15630 18 Avenue
Clearlake, CA 95422

Re: Memo of Support

This shall serve as a letter of support on behalf of Adventist Health Clear Lake Medical Center
for Lake County Public Health to pursue a new LEMSA to serve Lake County's pre-hospital care
needs. This service is currently provided by North Coast EMS.

Over the years our needs in pre-hospital care have changed and our LEMSA has not been able
to adapt to those changes. Prehospital operations are hindered through slow policy change
responses, lack of communication and outdated information sharing. Operating in a rural area
where resources are thin, our need for proactivity and cutting-edge policies are crucial.

Adventist Health Clear Lake Medical Center is willing to help facilitate this change. Please feel

free to contact Mrs. Assavapisitkul (707)-995-5827 if you have any questions.

Sincerely

Iy N

Colleen Assavapisitkul, RN, MSN
Patient Care Executive
Adventist Health Clear Lake

PO Box 6770 15630 18 Avenue Clearlake, CA 95422



